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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF CHILE REQUESTINg INCLUSION OF THE TOPIC “DONATION OF A DOCUMENTARY FUND BY THE GOVERNMENT OF CHILE TO THE ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES AS PART OF THE LEGACY OF POET AND NOBEL LAUREATE GABRIELA MISTRAL” ON THE ORDER OF BUSINESS OF THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL SCHEDULED
 FOR DECEMBER 14, 2011

[image: image2.wmf]PERMANENT COUNCIL

Permanent Mission of Chile
to the

Organization of American States

No. 385/


The Permanent Mission of Chile to the Organization of American States presents its compliments to the Chair of the Permanent Council of the Organization of American States and has the honor to refer to the regular meeting of the Permanent Council, scheduled for December 14, 2011.

The Mission is kindly requesting inclusion of the topic “Donation of a Documentary Fund by the Government of Chile to the Organization of American States as Part of the Legacy of Poet and Nobel Laureate Gabriela Mistral.” This bequest will be delivered to the Organization for the custody of the Columbus Memorial Library and to allow public access thereto by the citizens of the Americas. 


The Permanent Mission of Chile to the Organization of American States avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the Chair of the Permanent Council renewed assurances of its highest consideration.

Washington, D.C., December 5, 2011

To the 

Chair of the Permanent Council of the

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C.
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